SWOSU Website Goes Mobile

11.22.2011
The SWOSU website has gone mobile.

Users now viewing www.swosu.edu on mobile devices will see a more user-friendly
version of the SWOSU website, according to Anjana Patel of the SWOSU Web and
Creative Services Office.

If someone wants to view the full site version of the web page, it can be accessed from
the full site link provided at the bottom of the mobile pages.

Patel said the alumni, foundation and SWOSU-Sayre websites can be accessed via
mobile phones but are available on the full-version only. These areas will be converted
in the near future.

SWOSU also has a goSWOSU mobile app that is available for additional interactive
features.



